
Notice of Public Hearing
 A public hearing will be held on 
May 1, 2023 at 8:00 pm during the 
City of Waucoma’s regularly sched-
uled City Council Meeting at the 
Waucoma City Hall to provide local 
residents with the opportunity to 
comment on the proposed updated 
Waucoma Code of Ordinances. A 
copy of the proposed 2023 Code of 
Ordinances is available for review 
prior to the public hearing by con-
tacting the clerk at 563-776-4064 
or 563-380-6528 to arrange an ap-
pointment. All residents are encour-
aged to attend. 
 Marlene Klemp
 Waucoma City Clerk
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